
North South University 

 

Attention to newly enrolled undergraduate  

students !!! 

 
 

 

Parents / guardians of newly admitted students are invited 

to attend the orientation program to be held at 10:00 AM 

(NSU Plaza area) on 17 January 2015. Detailed program 

will be announced shortly. 

 

 

 
Registrar 

North South University 


